
 

 

 

 

What is the Letterbox Club?  

An award-winning programme aiming to 

inspire a love of reading and engagement with 

numeracy in children who are registered pupil 

premium here at St John’s. Each child receives 

6 of their own personalised parcels containing 

books, stationery and number games. 

They will receive one parcel each month between May and October 

delivered to your home. 

How can the Letterbox Club support you and your 

child to read together?  

• The Letterbox Club provides different types of books including 

stories, fact books and activity books to make sure that there’s 

something for everyone. Hopefully this will encourage your child to 

choose a book for you to read or talk about together.  

• The Letterbox Club parcels can be a great way for you and your child 

to spend time together. Spending just 10 minutes a day reading with 

them and talking about the books can make a real difference.  

• Remember, the books in the parcels are for 

your child to own and enjoy reading at a pace 

that suits them - it’s about having fun! 

For further information please contact Mrs S 

Dougal via the school office. 

 


